
 

 

 
 

Great Whelnetham Church of England Primary School 

‘By growing together, we become the best we can be’ 

Headteacher: Kath Parkin    Chair of Governors: Jeremy Parsons 

 Tel: 01284 386203     Email: gtwhelnetham school@googlemail.com  

16th July 2018 

Dear Parents 

 

Kath Parkin 

Headteacher 

Website:www.greatwhelnetham.suffolk.sch.uk 

Values for Life: Compassion, Courage, Friendship, Trust, Truthfulness, Hope, Peace,   
Thankfulness, Creativity, Forgiveness, Humility and Justice. 

With this letter you should also receive your child’s end of term report with attendance report. Children who have 

achieved 98%, 99% or 100% attendance will also receive their attendance certificate before the end of term. 

This week we say goodbye to Swans our Year 6 children. Everyone here would like to wish them the very best of 

luck in their next school and chapter in their lives. ‘Good Luck everyone!’ 

Thursday 19th July will be ‘Move Up Morning’. At the end of the day there will be an opportunity to meet the new  

and existing teachers to say hello. A more formal Meet the Teacher will take place on Wednesday 12th September 

3.30 - 5.00pm. Mrs Francis teacher of Kingfishers Year 3 next year, will be at meet the teacher at the end of the 

day on Thursday, however she is unable to be in school during the day for move up morning due to commitments 

at her current school. She will be in on Friday 20th July however working with the class, getting to know the chil-

dren all. 

If your child will be in Swans Year 6 next year, please note the following dates as these meetings will give you im-

portant information and help you select your child’s next school, your first and second choice in your application in 

October. 

 Tuesday 18th September - pupils to meet James Mason of Sybil Andrews Academy at 1.30pm and parents 

can meet Mr Mason at 6.00pm  - both meetings at Great Whelnetham School 

 Thursday 20th September—pupils to meet David Gower of King Edward Upper School  at 2.00pm and par-

ents can meet Mr Gower at 5.30pm—both meetings at Great Whelnetham School. 

Finally, I hope you all have the most relaxing and enjoyable Summer together and I am already looking forward to 

welcoming you back on Friday the 7th September. 

Kind Regards 

 


